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Westinghouse Electric Corporation Consumer Products Lamp Divisions

One Westinghouse Plaza
Bloomfield New Jersey 07003

January 2, 1974

Dear Rolf:

I enjoyed our telephone conversation just now. Good of you to go
to that much trouble in supplying the metameric pairs and the reflectance
spectra. I'm much obliged.

Enclosed are the '"Characterization' paper I mentioned, the last part
of which relates to a different possibility for assessing color-differences,
the forerunning '"Matching Lights" paper, and some others possibly of
slight interest to you.

Your critical comment on at least the ''Characterization'" paper would
be much appreciated.

With best regards.

Sincerely,

(S Thom P
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